
From: Marisa@mjcconsultingllc.com <Marisa@mjcconsultingllc.com>
To: Pisarik, HollyHollyPisarik@gov.sc.gov
CC: Patel, SwatiSwatiPatel@gov.sc.gov

Veldran, KatherineKatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov
Date: 1/22/2016 9:09:01 AM

Subject: Re: CON

Perfect. See you then. Thanks.

Marisa Joye Crawford
Strategic Partners of SC 
803-727-7089 

> On Jan 21, 2016, at 10:00 PM, Pisarik, Holly <HollyPisarik@gov.sc.gov> wrote:
>
> How about 1:00 the 28th with Veldran and me?
>
> Sent from my iPhone
>
>> On Jan 21, 2016, at 4:21 PM, "Marisa@mjcconsultingllc.com" <Marisa@mjcconsultingllc.com> 
wrote:
>>
>> Holly, as Swati mentioned, I'm working with HCA on the CON legislation. The last few days have 
obviously be some highs and lows with the FTC ruling and then the amendments.
>>
>> Susan, with Kerr and Company, and I would appreciate the chance to sit down and discuss next 
steps with you and whoever from your team needs to be at the table. How does your schedule look 
before 2:00 next Thursday, January 28th? If we need to look at the next week, Susan and I are 
available Tuesday and Wednesday.
>>
>> I appreciate your time and look forward to hearing from you. Thanks.
>> Marisa
>>
>> Marisa Joye Crawford
>> Strategic Partners of SC
>> 803-727-7089
>
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